
Item 7 - Question Time 

 

Response to Mr J Stone 

 

An approach was made and the Leader of the Council and the Director of Finance 
met the Depute First Minister in Ullapool on 11 August 2015 to discuss, amongst 
other things, the likely Local Government Finance Settlement and pressures on 
Council budget. 
  

 

 

 

 

  

   


